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NOTICE 

Please take note of the following:- 

(1) Data collected over the last two (2) weeks saw 970 of 1,495 students responding with 524 indicating that 

they have been vaccinated. 

 

(2) The information has been forwarded to the Ministry of Education, Youth & Information (MOEYI) for its 

directive. 

 

(3) Parents are encouraged to prepare students for face to face classes starting January 2022, in the event that 

the Ministry of Education, Youth & Information (MOEYI) give such directive. 

 

 

N.B. Please remember the Code of Conduct for uniform, hair care and grooming, no tattoos, earrings or extended   

         nails. Please revisit the schools handbook for a full description of the Code of Conduct.  

 

Best wishes for the Festive Season. 

Thank you. 

 


